BROOKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING

Date: June 10, 2021

Meeting Attendees: Alex Villafane (President), Aman Randhawa (Co Vice-President), Erin Scott (Secretary),

Linda Hume (Treasurer)

1) Welcome @ 9:30am (via TEAMS on-line call)

2) Approval of March 12th, 2021 Meeting Minutes: Approved by: Aman, Seconded by Alex

3) Agenda: Approved by Linda, Seconded by Amun.

4) Treasurers Report:

-Linda has just completed and sent out the Gaming Summary Report for our next years Gaming Grant. We wait

until October to find out how much the PAC will receive.

-Currently we have \$10,307.72 sitting in the Gaming Account. There are still a couple teacher refunds cheques to

be cashed out of it.

-The PAC Account currently at a balance of: \$25,832.

-There are several HotLunches.net accounts that have credits remaining on them. Those credits will be

transferred to their accounts in September.

-Medallions have been paid for by PAC for the Grade 7 Grads. Cheque made out for \$303.24.

5) DPAC Update: (Alex)

-Every month DPAC has had presentations on-line. (Anti-Bullying, Inclusivity, learning, mental health, etc.). Let's

make sure that parents are aware how to find this info on the DPAC website.

-There has been a total change over of the DPAC committee.

- Recruitment for new PAC to go out to parents. Drafted up letter to go out to parents.

Next PAC meeting: September 2021

Meeting adjourned: 10:41am